
KITTITAS COUNTY 
Board of County Commissioners 

 
AGENDA STAFF REPORT 

 
AGENDA DATE:  August 7, 2012 
 
ACTION REQUESTED: The Board of County Commissioners NOT issue a second Request 

For Proposals (RFP) from the Homeless fund 2163 in 2012. 
              
 
BACKGROUND: The Homeless and Affordable Housing Committee in a regularly 

scheduled meeting on July 12, 2012 discussed whether there were 
enough funds to support a second round of grant proposals in 2012 
from the Homeless account 2163.  They reviewed the current 
encumbrances and expenditures; revenue and current trends; and how 
long it takes to rebuild funds in the Homelessness account. The 
Committee voted to recommend to the County Commissioners not to 
have a second grant cycle in 2012.   

 
INTERACTION: None 
 
RECOMMENDATION: The Board of County Commissioners NOT issue a second RFP from 

the Homeless fund 2163 in 2012. 
 
HANDLING: Original – Clerk of the Board 
 Copy – Auditor 
 Copy – Homeless and Affordable Housing Committee 
 
ATTACHMENTS: Minutes from the Homeless and Affordable Housing Committee 

meeting on July 12, 2012. 
 
LEAD STAFF: Nancy Goodloe, HAHC Chairman 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 


